
To mark World Thinking Day 2021, as well as the region’s 50th birthday, we would like to 
create a time capsule to show all of the fun things we get up to in guiding, to be discovered 

by guiding members in another 50 years!

As we’re living in a virtual world, we’re going to create a virtual time capsule and we want to 
feature all of you, our wonderful units and members! 

So get your thinking caps on and send us your submissions by Sunday 14 February, to feature 
in our 50 year time capsule. 

As an extra challenge, why not create a time capsule for your own unit, to be discovered by 
members of your unit in years to come. 

For full details, see our FAQs.

Terrific 
Time Capsule
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Do Not Open until 
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